Request For Proposals
IFB No. GHA2024-4550
Hopkins Park Ornamental Fencing Project

The Housing Authority of the City of Greenville (HACG) is seeking proposals from qualified
contractors to provide the furnishing of labor and materials for the installation of a commercial
grade aluminum ornamental fence with brick columns. The fence will be located along the Evans
Street expanse in the Hopkins Park community. Interested parties who wish to respond to this
solicitation must submit all required documents in a sealed envelope by Friday, July 5% at 4:30 pm
EST. Proposals may be hand-delivered or mailed to:

Housing Authority of the City of Greenville
Attn: Percell Harris, Procurement Manager
Subject: IFB No. GHA2024-4550 Hopkins Park Ornamental Fencing Project
1103 Broad Street
Greenville, NC 27834

Bid documents are available at the above address or by visiting our website at www.ghanc.net
under the link “About Us,” then click “Procurement/Bids/RFPs.” then click “RFPs, RFQs & Bid
Information.” No pre-bid conference has been scheduled, but site visits are avaitable upon
request. Contact Percell Harris, Procurement Manager, at 252-329-4093 or via email at
harrisp@ghanc.net



